
March 8 
 
Hello Jill, 
 
A quick note to let you know that I support the ongoing efforts of the RAMP  
to develop a plan for the Smithers/Bulkley Valley area. 
 
While the process may be challenging, I believe it is important for the  
community to have an opportunity to examine our natural resource and the  
land that surrounds us and identify areas that are important--whether to  
user groups, wildlife, special plant species or other--and determine a  
balanced use for the resources that we have. If we don't engage in this  
difficult process, we stand to lose what we most cherish and what draws both  
residents and tourists to this area. 
 
I could say more about why I support the process but I will leave it at that  
for now. If additional comments or attendance at a meeting would be  
beneficial, please don't hesitate to contact me. 
 
I will also be writing to the Premier, Leader of the Opposition and our MLA  
to let them know how I feel. 
 
Thank you, 
Dawn Hanson 


